
                                                             
 
Friends of VOP- 
 

Our Annual VOP meeting was held at First Euless-Campus West building October 15, 2009 and 
we are pleased to announce our 2 newest board members: Janet Wells and Curtis Bottenfield. 
Returning to the board include Jeff Allred, Ajay Reddy and Anup Dhruve. A couple of the key 
issues discussed was neighborhood participation in crime watch and getting ideas how to best 
use the pie shape property on Oak Leaf that now has a sprinkler system and new grass. 
 

 

                                                                                    
 
VOP Homeowners can now make payments on line by going to www.principal-mgmt.com.   
1) Click “homeowners” on the top left side of the screen, 2) click “pay on line”  3) click “pay my account” and it 
will take you into the FAB website.  From there choose Principal Management Group-North Texas and  
4) click the box “Pay Assessments on line” to make your payment. Visa, MasterCard and Discover are 
accepted. The electronic check payment fee is $2.00 and the credit card fee will vary from association to 
association.  See our website to contact the board if you have any questions.  
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